Subject: FW: 5003 Morse Rd development

From: Randal Goldsberry

Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2022 12:00:10 PM

To: thomas.shaaka@gahanna.gov <thomas.shaaka@gahanna.gov>
Cc: Michael Tamarkin <michael.tamarkin@gahanna.gov>

Subject: 5003 Morse Rd development

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Gahanna. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning all.

>| am voicing my opposition to the continued condensing of green space on Morse Rd.

>| was raised in this north end and have seen continuous growth and condensing of any leftover piece of property.
>This newest usage of space seems to be super dense. Traffic already is a nightmare everywhere in this area. Taking away yet another green space is not going to help anything but hinder the wildlife and
traffic not to mention already stressed out nerves from all the Morse and Hamilton Roads extensions.

>Please consider a more usable neighborhood alternative if that parcel has to be developed.

>Thanks for listening.

>Randal Goldsberry
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